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WELCOME TO THE PUBLIC MEETING

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, welcomes you to the Public
Meeting for the State Road (SR) 25 (US 27) from Shoreline Drive to Davis & Gaines Road project.
FDOT is hosting this Public Meeting to provide you with the opportunity to express your views
about the proposed improvements. Scan the QR code to visit the project website for additional details.

swflroads.com/project/446207-1

If you have questions or comments regarding the project, 
please contact FDOT Project Manager, Jennifer Freeman.

Jennifer Freeman
Florida Department of Transportation
801 N. Broadway Avenue, Bartow, FL 33830

Direct: (863) 519-2543

Email: Jennifer.Freeman@dot.state.fl.us

The objective of the project is to extend the service life of the existing pavement and improve safety on SR 25 (US 27) from
Shoreline Drive to Davis & Gaines Road. The improvements include:

CONTACT US

PROJECT OVERVIEW

FDOT solicits public participation without regard
to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion,
disability or family status. People who require special
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities
Act or who require translation services (free of
charge) should contact Cynthia Sykes, District One
Title VI Coordinator, at (863) 519-2287, or email at
Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us at least seven days prior
to the public meeting.

• Milling and resurfacing the existing pavement. Inside paved shoulders will be
added in the medians.

• A separate design project for the Tower Street intersection will be
constructed with this project. The intersection will be fully reconstructed with
concrete pavement.

• Bicycle through lanes will be constructed at the right turn lanes.

• Proposed sidewalk extension.

• Proposed guardrail and traffic signal replacement to meet current standards.

• Modify median openings to improve safety and meet current requirements.
Four full median openings will be converted to directional openings and two
openings will be closed.

o Proposed directional median openings at CR 29, S. Main Ave., E.
Phoenix St., and Heartland Blvd.

o Proposed median closures at Old SR 8, and South of Lake McCoy (no
side street).

This meeting is being held to present project information and provide an opportunity for the public to offer feedback. FDOT
will accept written comments during and after the meeting. Please submit your comments by December 22, 2022 to be
included in the formal public meeting record.


